
July 9, 1965 

Innes Rose, Esq. 
John Farquharson Ltd. 
15 Red Lion Square 
London W,CG  1D England 

Dear Innest 

I am terribly sorry to be obliged to tell you that Harold 
Weisberg, author of the work on the Warren Report, has given 
the manuscript to a certain Baroness Budberg there in London. 
am, therefore, breaking off representation of the manuscript and 
if it is not too much trouble you might ask Budberg to pick up 
the script I sent you. 

I hope T have not put you to any unnecessary work. 

Sincerely, 

Max Wilkinson 


